
 
 

 
 

 

  7th February 2018 

 

 

Evo Portables 
c/- Zone Planning Group 
PO Box 5332 
Gladstone, QLD 4680 
 
Attention: Sarah Camilleri 
 
 
 

cc Gladstone Regional Council 
PO Box 29 
Gladstone, QLD 4680 

 
 Attention: Rian Tait 

 
 
Dear Sarah, 
 
Development Application – Material Change of Use for Low Impact Industry 
located at 58 Hughes Road, Wurdong Heights, described as Lot 100 
RP620400. 
Applicant Ref: Z17286 
Council Ref: DA/1/2018 
Our Ref: HBD 6005589 359601 
 
We refer to the above reference Development Application which has been referred 
to Ergon Energy in accordance with the Planning Act 2016. 
 
In accordance with Schedule 10, Part 9, Division 2 of the Planning Regulation 2017, 
the application has been assessed against the purposes of the Electricity Act 1994 
and Electrical Safety Act 2002. The below response is provided in accordance with 
section 56(1) of the Planning Act 2016.  
 
Should the Assessment Manager decide to approve the proposed Material Change 
of Use for Low Impact Industry, as an Advice Agency for the Application, Ergon 
requires any approval be consistent with the following submitted plans of 
development.  
 

  Approved Plans 

Title Plan Number Issue Date 

PROPOSED 
LOW IMPACT 
INDUSTRY SITE 
PLAN 

SK-DA-01 A 06/12/2017 
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Any alterations to these plans before the development application is decided are to 
be resubmitted to Ergon for comment. 
 
Should you require any further information on the above matter, please contact the 
undersigned on (07) 3664 5057. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Angela Collins 

Town Planner 

T: (07) 3664 5057 

E: angela.collins@energyq.com.au 

REGIONAL COUNCIL  
 


